
	



	

Dear Eagle Scholars and Guardians
It is with much oblige that I express my gratitude for your adjusting to the Academy of   Dallas Distant Learning program. Just by seeing the work of the students, I am in awe at the creativity that the students have displayed thus far and look forward to what is to come. 

However, I would like to make notice that many of the scholars are choosing to not turn in assignments in a diligent manner or choosing not to do the work at all. To ensure that we are all on one accord, I would like to clarify that the expectation is for ALL scholars to be online Monday through Friday utilizing the schedule posted and ACTIVELY and ACCURATELY submitting their work in the time frame provided. 

At this point each scholar should be logged in with their emails and also emailing their teachers at an appropriate time if there are any questions regarding any assignment.

Furthermore, if the scholar does not adhere to these expectations, he or she will not be promoted to the next level without first ATTENDING summer school and also PASSING summer school. The goal for each student is not to just turn in work, but to obtain EVERY skill necessary to ensure that they are well prepared for the next level.

My hope is that each student will adhere to the expectations and finish this semester with diligence, determination, and excellence. 
Respectfully Yours,
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